
From: Daphne Louis < >  

Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 6:43 AM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: House size values 

 

October 3, 2024 

To the Trustees: 

I support retaining current house values in Bylaw 114. 

The current house size values support the OCP goals to maintain the island's rural character, to 

ensure that land use and development is compatible with rural island character and that growth is 

gradual and sustainable.  

The current house values, in contrast to the 2016 house size limits, strongly support the OCP 

goals listed above. Protecting the rural character and ensuring that growth is sustainable are 

absolutely critical in my view, to retaining what is most precious and valued about the 

environment and lifestyle on South Pender. 

I support current house size values, Land Use Bylaw 114). 

Thank you for your time and attention. 

Daphne Louis 

 


